
Kelle Vigeland
Please see the attached comments being submitted by the City of Spokane Solid Waste Disposal
Department/Waste to Energy Facility. If there are any questions regarding the comments, please
do not hesitate to contact me (Kelle Vigeland, Environmental Manager, 509-225-6541,
kvigeland@spokanecity.org) or Chris Averyt, Interim Plant Manager, 509-625-6540,
caveryt@spokanecity.org.










